Notice of increase in fee for service

Kindly be informed that as of January 1, 2023 my hourly rates increase to $135 for
sessions of 55 minutes and $150 for new client initial appointments of 55 minute
length. The new rate reflects our increased costs and is in line with market rates
according to my experience and credentials. | assure you that the rate increase is part
of the mission to maintain the practice’s quality of care.

Be in touch if you have any questions or concerns, and thank you for your loyalty to my
practice.



